
Harriman, E. H. September 19, 1902 
G. B. Harris to Hill 
Re Harriman and the agreement of May 24,1899; 
includes copy of letter Harris wrote to Harri- 
man June 20, 1901, reviewing what had before 
been only a verbal agreement. Harriman replied 
that it was correct. [Sends detailed copy of 
all that was said and agreed to re:: wrecking 
the Chicago,Peoria and St. Louis road by the 
seven roads, which are listed] 
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